
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 
 

Girl Scout Troop 7450 is hosting their 2nd Annual Shamrock Scramble at Bella Vista 
Golf Course on Sunday March 17, 2024. Our troop is planning to travel abroad in the 
summer of 2026. We are hosting this tournament to raise funds to help defray the cost 
of this trip. Most of our Scouts have never experienced international travel, and they are 
already looking forward to planning and experiencing this trip together.  
 

Many of the members of Troop 7450 have been together since kindergarten and are 
currently in either 8th or 9th grade. These Scouts have been active in their community 
from the beginning. They have donated their time as well as collected and distributed 
food and supplies at the Pottstown Pet Food Pantry. They have donated hundreds of 
boxes of Girl Scout cookies to the Pottstown Cluster, Mission Outreach in Pottstown, 
and the nurses at Pottstown Hospital. They even organized a second food drive for the 
Pottstown Pet Food Pantry during the pandemic.   
 

Please help support our troop by becoming a sponsor of this year’s Shamrock 
Scramble. Sponsorship opportunities range from $250 to $1000 and hole sponsorships 
are $100. 
 

If monetary sponsorship is not an option, we are accepting donations for tournament 
and raffle prizes as well. Any donations are appreciated. 
 

Please fill out the sponsorship form by scanning the QR code or you can contact one of 
our troop leaders and we can arrange to pick up your donation. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Laura Bortner, Troop Leader   

484-624-1347 

 

Mary Beth Gray, Troop Co-Leader 
610-636-1546 

 
 


